

[image: image1.emf]

ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF UGANDA, 27TH JANUARY 2022.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Uganda to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update.
We commend Uganda for having enacted and implemented various laws and policies since the last review in 2016.  
In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend to Uganda the following:

1. Ensure that Uganda Human Rights Commission, the Equal Opportunities Commission and relevant line ministries were adequately funded.
2. Build schools closer to indigenous communities in order to eliminate barriers for children travelling long distances to access education.
3.  Ensure that detainees were brought before a court within 48 hours of arrest as required by the Constitution.
We wish to conclude by wishing Uganda a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President.
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